
Minister Dacic sends a message of condolences over the death of Franjo Mihalic
Saturday, 14 February 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
sent a message of condolences to the family of Franjo Mihalic, who died today.
  
“Please accept my sincere condolences over the death of Franjo Mihalic, our renowned
marathon runner who dedicated his life to sport. As one of our best athletes, he broke several
records in his career and contributed greatly to the reputation of the country. I am deeply sorry
that a great role model to the youth and all of us has left us”, says the message of First Deputy
Prime Minister Dacic.
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